
President’s Response 
Campus Issue 20-21-05 

Committee or Individual: Physical Therapist Assistant Program, David Doron 

Date submitted: 04/21/2021 

Issue/Concern: Wheelchair Accessibility 

Summary of Issue: 

Currently, there are accessibility issues for wheelchair dependent persons to restrooms and 
classrooms in Mohr Hall. The recommendation is that automatic openers for doors into restrooms 
and classrooms be installed.  

Action Taken: 

10/07/2021:  Executive Council heard Campus Issue CI 20-21-05 and recommended that the 
issue be referred to President’s Cabinet to determine next steps. 

12/02/2021:  Executive Council discussed CI 20-21-05. After discussion, Council recommended 
that the issue be referred to Interim VPA Stephanie Smith for investigation and 
response. 

12/14/2021:  M. Kekahu forwarded CI 20-21-05 to Interim VPA Smith via email, and requested 
that next steps be determined. 

02/03/2022:  Executive Council asked that a follow-up email be sent and requested an update on 
the progress of this Campus Issue at the March 2022 meeting. 

02/08/2022:  M. Kekahu sent a follow-up email to Interim VPA Smith requesting an update 
and/or progress of work. 

02/11/2022:  Interim VPA Smith notified M. Kekahu via email that work orders had been 
submitted to Facilities Maintenance (FM). The work orders requested that push 
buttons be installed in the gender neutral bathrooms in Mohr Hall. Interim VPA 
Smith and Director Margaret Lednicky reviewed the request with FM at their 
monthly meeting to confirm that they had received the requests and when they will 
schedule the work. In addition, Interim VPA Smith and Director Lednicky have 
asked that push buttons also be installed in the Student Services building.  

04/07/2022:  Executive Council was updated on the progress of CI 20-21-05. VPA Smith 
attended Executive Council and provided the following update: Work orders have 
been submitted for installation of push buttons in gender neutral restrooms in Mohr 
Hall and Student Services Building. VPA Smith will follow up on identifying what 
issues are present in classrooms in Mohr Hall, and will make modifications if 
needed.  



Executive council voted to close the Campus Issue with the following 
recommendation: Interim VPA Smith will evaluate Mohr Hall classrooms for 
potential accessibility issues.  

President’s Response to Executive Council: 

I have heard the discussion on Campus Issue 20-21-05. 

To follow-up on this campus issue the following actions are directed in accordance with the 
Executive Council’s response:  It was determined that this Campus Issue will be closed, with the 
recommendation that Interim VPA Smith evaluate Mohr Hall classrooms for potential accessibility 
issues.  

Campus Issue 20-21-05 is closed. 

_   

Michael Gutierrez, President Date 

04/07/2022




